short break & respite care for children & young people

CORPORATE MEMBERSHIP
CERTIFCATE

We would like to say a BIG thank you to HLA Services for becoming a
Corporate Member of Grace House and a Redwood Package holder.
Your support will allow us to continue to provide short break and respite care
to children and young people of the North East
with complex disabilities and life limiting conditions.

Valid from March 2017 to February 2018
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Victoria Brown
Chief Executive Officer
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